
Salisbury - Our place in the future

Creating people-friendly 
streets

Wiltshire Council is applying for funding under the 
Future High Streets Fund, to bring about 
improvements to the urban environment in various 
locations along Fisherton Street, to build on its 
success as a hub for independent retailers, 
emphasise its eclectic character, make it a 
destination rather than a thoroughfare and to 
provide an attractive welcome to visitors by train. 

The proposed improvements include:

• Implementation of people-friendly streets     
 principles.

• Creation of waterside seating areas to       
 complement existing café culture.

• Public art in key locations, including the Fisherton railway bridge. 

The council is working on the business case to secure funding.

CAF Project: Fisherton Street


